
November 2024 - International Theatre Studio Newsletter 

 

Dear Friend and Supporter 

  

June Rendle - Curtain Call 

Our next event is only a few days away and we have tickets available online, 12€ for ITS 

members and 15€ for non-members. Miles Rendle is directing a rehearsed play reading 

evening in tribute to his late mum, June Rendle who passed away earlier this year.  

 

A talented cast of ITS actors will perform "June Rendle - Curtain Call"  on Wednesday 

13th November 2024 at El Trapiche Cultural Centre in San Pedro. We have Veronica del 

Cerro, Fiona Poole, Sheila Mellor, Margaret Dunkley, Kate Jackson, Rebecca Flowerdew, 

Francis Butler, Eileen Audas, and Hannah Murray along with Miles' sister, Nikki 

Cheetham.  

It will be a fun evening as usual with both laughter and tears.   

The first act is "A Lovely Life" written by June, followed by a revue of extracts of some 

of her favourite plays and comic turns.    

 

Doors open at 7pm, with the curtain at 7.30 pm. Car parking is available in 

the streets surrounding this beautiful theatre. 

 

The venue is not licensed but we will provide some alcoholic refreshments outside.   

 

BOOK TICKETS HERE 

  

 

 

Wing Walk for Alzheimers and Cystic Fibrosis 

Rebecca Flowerdew, one of our actors, completed the wing walk in October in the UK.  

She was raising money for the two charities despite her fears. Thanks to everyone 

who sponsored her and congratulations to Rebecca for her bravery. You can get more 

details from her on Wednesday night at the rehearsed play reading! 

  

 

British Day in Estepona 

The council of Estepona is arranging a "British day" on 16th November at the Palacio 

Congresso, Estepona from 12 noon to 6pm. There will be live events, stalls with food 

and drink, a market and a bar. Plus singers, a choir, a comedian, an Irish band,  and we 

https://internationaltheatrestudio.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=89fa3f66243a231a6032cb444&id=16cca860db&e=d166758801


 

have a team of actors performing. It is well worth a trip out to see what they have on 

offer, and of course to see our talented team up close and personal! 

 

 

Christmas Celebration evening  

Friday 13th December 2024 is the date for a great night out at La Grappa Restaurant 

with a meal and entertainment. The menus are sorted and will be published soon. We 

just need to finalise the entertainment. Our brilliant members and friends will be 

providing the show and, as always, everyone is invited to participate if you wish.  

So, if you have a party piece or want to be involved as an entertainer, please contact 

Sheila Mellor by WhatsApp on 673 148 303. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Working away 

Congratulations to Fiona Poole and Sue Hall, two of our actors, who both performed in 

the Agatha Christie play at the Salon Varietes in Fuengirola. Well done you two, it is 

great to see you flying the flag for ITS. 

  

 

Best Regards 

Martin Curd, President 

  

 


